
 
After School Bus Information for Orefield Middle School  

 
The following information should be helpful for students using the after-school 

shuttle bus and the late activity bus shuttle. 

 
Shuttle Bus to SMS and PHS 

If you are participating in an activity after school that is at Springhouse Middle 

School or Parkland High School, you must get to the shuttle bus on time. 

• If you are going to SMS or PHS it is your responsibility to let your last teacher 

know that you need to be dismissed at 2:20 so you can catch the 2:28 shuttle 

bus to SMS/PHS. This is bus #122 and will be located in front of the field 

house.  

• If you are going to PHS and you miss the above bus you may take the second 

bus which will take you directly to PHS. That will be bus #133.  However, this 

is only to be used if you miss the above bus. Students should not purposely 

hang around or intentionally be dismissed late to take the second bus.  

 

Late Activity Bus 
The late Activity Bus Shuttle leaves Orefield promptly at 4:20. This shuttle bus takes 

students to Parkland High School, where the students board the appropriate Late 

Activity Bus depending on their address. This bus leaves the high school at 4:35. 

• Students need to know their regular bus stop. It is important for the student to 

give the correct bus stop information to the bus driver. The driver creates the 

bus route from the bus stops given to them by the students entering the bus. 

• Please note that the late bus run is considered an “EXPRESS RUN” and they 

do not go to every stop in the district. The drivers do their best to get the 

students as close to their regular stop as possible. 

• We cannot guarantee that students will be home at the same time every day 

due to the fact that these runs vary from day to day. 

 

Please Note: The shuttle buses cannot return to Orefield for students who miss the 
bus. It is the student’s responsibility to be on the bus at the appropriate time. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


